
June 10, 1966 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora: 
 
I am writing to you in regards to my forthcoming visit to Bryn Mawr College. Miss 
Julia Johnston, my philosophy teacher at San Francisco State College, told me that 
you agreed to speak with me at your home on Tuesday, July 14. I am now visiting my 
parents in Akron, Ohio and plan to leave this morning in a short vacation which 
includes a two days glance at the New York City. I will arrive in Bryn Mawr on 
Monday, July 13. Miss Johnston mentioned that you are son leaving for Europe, so I 
assume that you will be in Bryn Mawr on Monday, I will phone you to insure that my 
visit suits your schedule. 
I am looking forward to meeting you. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
[signatura] 
 


